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12/13/18 PTO Meeting Minutes 

Welcome – Pledge 6:10 pm 

*Not enough members were present to make motions/approve any of the topics on the agenda; only 

discussed for further planning at the next meeting. 

President’s Report (Tabytha) 

-Thank you to everyone who helped with Santa’s Workshop and to Mr. White for allowing us to 

use the library 

-had difficult locating a room for Santa’s Workshop so officers approved to offer a $25 gift card to 

whomever allowed us to use their space 

Treasurer’s Report (Shari) 

 PTO balance as of this meeting $26,704.16 

Principal’s Report (Mark/Allison) 

-It was requested that all volunteers wear appropriate clothing during school hours when 

volunteering 

Committee Reports 

 Box Tops (Tabytha) – Next collection date will be 12/20 

 Fundraisers (Dawn) – Poinsettias and Butter Braid pickup went well. Money record was 

completed. Profit amount unknown at time of meeting. 

 Yearbook (Tabytha) – layout work has begun, certain groups/candids are still needed. Looking to 

submit at the end of January. 

 Spelling Bee (Allison) – planning will begin in January 

 School Store – a money record should be filled out after each school store and submitted to the 

treasurer. Next date in January or February. 

Unfinished Business 

 Outdoor Carnival – need dates for any spring events, field trips so that we can plan a date for the 

carnival (as well as a rain date), asking to use the football field area and concession stand again, 

looking for someone to head the planning stages. 

 Ideas that were suggested: have 2 of the bigger activities, use the sound system, not  

 showing a movie 

New Business  

Chairs – there are 19 captain’s chairs available to purchase for $25 

Middle School Concept – What to do with the money in the PTO account if the middle school 

happens? Divide it between all grades? Will the middle school form their own PTO? 
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Announcements (Next meeting: 1/8/19) 

Adjournment – 6:50pm  

 

Meeting attended by: Shari Buck, Tabytha Carr, Julie McDowell, Katelyn Ward 

 

Submitted by: 

Julie McDowell 

PTO Secretary 


